
NEWS  POSTED   FEBRUARY 22, 2019 

Spaces Available: Mentoring for Diversity
Workshop

SRCD has a few spaces available in a mentor training workshop scheduled for Sunday, March 24 8:30-4:00pm

in Baltimore (the day after the Biennial meeting). The focus of the workshop is mentoring faculty of color,

and supporting scholars in preparing federal funding proposals. The training is offered as part of SRCD’s

Scholar Development Program (SDP). See the call for mentors for more detail. (A set of mentors has already

been identified, but additional space in the training workshop has become available.) Current respondents

need not necessarily serve as mentors in the program, though may be invited to do so for this or future

rounds.

If you are interested in participating, please send a message to ckalish@srcd.org with a very brief description

of your experience and interest in mentoring for diversity.
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